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From: UGA Business Services info. <BUSINESS-SERV-L@LISTSERV.UGA.EDU> on behalf of 
Holley W Schramski <hschrams@UGA.EDU>

Sent: Monday, May 13, 2013 2:01 PM
To: BUSINESS-SERV-L@LISTSERV.UGA.EDU
Subject: Facilities and Administrative Rates to be applied to University              of Georgia and 

University of Georgia Research Foundation,              Inc. Contract and Grant 
Accounts/Proposals

Attachments: Facilities and Administrative Cost Rates.pdf

Dear Business-Serv-L subscribers: 
 
The following administrative memo was posted to the Admin-Memos listserv and other 
administrative lists today. 
 
 
TO:           Vice Presidents, Deans, Directors, Department Heads and Fiscal Officers 
 
FROM:       Holley W. Schramski, Associate Vice President and Controller 
 
SUBJECT:   Facilities and Administrative Rates to be applied to University of Georgia and 

University of Georgia Research Foundation, Inc. Contract and Grant 
Accounts/Proposals 

 
The Department of Health and Human Services (DHHS), acting as the cognizant federal 
agency under the authority of the Office of Management and Budget (OMB) Circular A-
21 has, by negotiated agreement, established new Facilities and Administrative Cost 
rates for proposals and awards made through the University of Georgia and the 
University of Georgia Research Foundation, Inc.  The rates provided in the attached pdf 
are also available online at: http://www.ovpr.uga.edu/osp/frequent-info.  The rates are 
“pre-determined” and applicable to the areas and locations indicated.  The base for 
application of the rate is Modified Total Direct Cost (MTDC) consisting of salaries and 
wages, fringe benefits, materials and supplies, services, travel, equipment up to the 
threshold of $5,000.00 per item and subcontracts or sub-awards up to $25,000.00 each 
(regardless of the period covered by the sub-award). 
 
These newly negotiated rates are effective July 1, 2013, and should be used in lieu of 
the rates identified on the DHHS rate agreement dated December 23, 2008 and the 
memorandum distributed to campus dated January 30, 2009.  Should you have any 
questions or need additional information, please contact Chad Cleveland, Associate 
Controller at cclevela@uga.edu or 706-542-1197. 
 
 
Holley W. Schramski 
Associate Vice President and Controller 
University of Georgia  
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